
 

 

 

Note to File 

TNR Gold Corp. Ltd. Mineral Exploration at Moose Property  

EA1011-002 

December 20, 2010 

On December 13, 2010, the public record for TNR Gold Corp Ltd- Mineral Exploration for 

Moose Property EA 2011-002 officially closed.  At this point in the process, the Review Board 

staff is writing the Environmental Assessment Report & Reasons for Decision.  As the work 

plan states this report will be complete in January 2011. 

If there are any further questions regarding this environmental assessment, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

Nicole Spencer 

EAO 

Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
nspencer@reviewboard.ca 

867‐766‐7062 


